
 

 

 

November 26, 2020                                   PRESS RELEASE 

 

KRIS KRINGLE 

 

It is with great sadness that I announce the cancellation the of the Kris Kringle event for this year 

due to the COVID -19 restrictions implemented by the Province November 24th: specifically, not 

allowing Festivals or Events.  We would encourage residents to continue with decorating of homes 

and encourage our residents to participate in the Parade of Lights on Friday, December 4th from 

5:30 – 8:30 pm.  The map and additional information will be posted on the Town Facebook page. 

 

On Behalf of Council and myself, we would like to thank our staff and volunteers who spent many 

hours preparing this event to allow our residents to participate in this wonderful yearly tradition.  

We would also like to thank the many sponsors; without your continued support, this event could 

never happen.  

 

The activity/treat bags that were prepared for the Kris Kringle event will be distributed to:  Ochre 

Park School, Redwater School, Diamond Springs Lodge, and any remainders will be given to the 

Food Bank for distribution.   

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Larry Davidson 

Town Manager 


